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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 2:48 PM
To: juleencardenas@yahoo.com
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2149 Geranium Ave E - tax assessment appeal

Hi Ms. Cardenas, 
 
Per our phone conversation, your tax assessment for December 8th will be deleted, per the recommendation of the 
legislative hearing officer; therefore,  I will not call you into the hearing.      
 
You should not receive a bill after the Council vote on February 8th.   
 
Any questions, please reach out to our office at 651-266-8585.  Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


